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As a resident of Dillons Point Road I have observed a high number of vehicles travelling at excessive 
speeds along Dillons Point Road, in particular the straight section of the road between Lane Street and 
Snowden Crescent.  I am proposing that traffic calming measures are put into effect immediately along 
Dillons Point Road to prevent injury or death caused by vehicles travelling at dangerous speeds. 

Traffic calming describes a range of techniques used to manage road users and the road environment to 
ensure speeds are appropriate to the local environment and the safety of other road users. When 
implemented correctly, traffic calming offers advantages to active road users, promotes modal choice and 
helps manage travel demand. The number of pedestrians and cyclists killed when hit by a car reduces as 
vehicle speed is reduced. A study in Sweden concluded that the risk of fatal injury at 50kph is twice as high 
as at 40kph and five times as high as 30kph (Rosén and Sander, 2009). 

There are several strategic interventions for traffic calming which include road humps, road narrowing, 
traffic islands, pinch points, chicanes, mini roundabouts, rumble strips, signage and one way systems. 
Given the great width and the low demand for on street parking I feel chicanes would provide effective 
traffic calming. 

I feel there is an urgent need for traffic calming on Dillons Point Road for 3 reasons. 

1. Traffic travels at an immense speed along Dillons Point Road, sometimes in excess of 70-80km/h. 

2. There is heavy traffic (trucks, tractors) also travelling in excess of the speed limit 

3. There is a high volume of pedestrians, often elderly or young children crossing in front of 22 Dillons
Point Road to assess the Elizabeth Street Bridge. 
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